
 

Summer Holiday provision 

There will be a 4 week 

scheme during the         

summer holidays. The 

cost will be increasing 

due to the increase in 

salaries and                  

consumables.  

The new price will be £25 

for the normal daily        

session 8.45– 16.45. 

The cost of lunch will be 

£3.00 per day. Bookings 

are being taken now.  

 

 

Friday  20thJune 2025 
 

 

I hope you have all been enjoying the sunshine and ensuring that 

you are drinking lots of water and wearing suncream.  

It saddens me that I am starting this newsletter to inform you that 

an incident took place on Wednesday on our South Site              

involving some year 5 pupils. The school is taking the incident       

seriously, and I want to reassure you that all necessary actions have 

been taken in line with our safeguarding policies. 

The pupil who was injured received prompt attention and is          

thankfully well. While the incident was not intentional, it has                  

understandably caused concern and we are continuing to             

investigate. The school has informed the appropriate agencies, and 

we are working closely with them to ensure a thorough response. 

As ever, the safety and wellbeing of our pupils remain our highest 

priority. We are taking every step to prevent a situation like this from 

happening again. Should you have any questions or wish to speak 

with a member of the leadership team, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch. If you would like to email me please do at                     

headteacher@missiongrove.org.uk 

Sports week 

The children have had great fun this week challenging themselves 

and competing individually and as teams during our annual sports 

week.  

Gardening course 

3 parents and their children had a great time yesterday meeting the 

gardening teacher and then planting some seeds and working away 

in the Biodome. If you would like to join them next week please 

speak to the office.  

 

Summer Fair  

Please save the date for the summer fair on Saturday 12th July. I 

made a mistake on last weeks news letter, the raffle top prize is a 

chromebook. The tickets are on sale now, 50p a ticket or £2.50 for 

a booklet. You can pay on parent pay or at the office on both sites.  

 

Have a great weekend,  

 

Miss Jennings 



JUNE– Article 24– Health, water, food, environment 

16th—27th Year 6 swimming—North site 

17th  Value Games 

19th  Nursery open day 

20th Merlin & Kinglet Assemblies 

23rd—Film week 

24th Value Games 

25th  Tour de Waltham Forest 

27th  Governors afternoon  

 Cuckoo class assembly 

30th—4th July PGL 

30th  Nursery open days 

30th  Skylark & Sparrow @Camley Street National Park 

JULY—Article 29 Aims of education 

1st  Nursery Open Day 

 Year 6 Ice skating 

 Swan @ Camley Street National Park 

2nd Year 5 @ Little Theatre 

 Mission Globes 

3rd  Carmen @ Big Penny Social 

4th  Moorhen Class assembly 

 Reports coming home 

7th July—11th July Goldcrest & Year 2 swimming 

8th  Parent Evening 

 Create Day 

9th  Parent Evening 

 Chiff Chaff Aquarium trip 

11th  Chaffinch Aquarium trip 

15th  Year 1 Seaside trip 

SPECIAL DATES 

2 

Key dates for year 6  
Parents 

 
June 

16th—27th north site 
swimming 

 
July 

30th—4th PGL 
Activity week for children 

not attending 
 

7th—11th Goldcrest 
swimming 

 
10th Kelmscott transition 

day 
 

16th Musical Production  
Ticket entry only 

Wizard of Oz 
2pm & 5pm 

 
22nd Graduations 

Goldfinch & Grouse 
@10am 

Goldcrest & Goose @ 
2pm 

5.30-7.30pm Graduation 
party 

 
23rd Last Day. 

 

 

Thank you to Kinglet and 

Merlin for their wonderful 

assemblies. Across the 2 

assemblies we had great 

singing, information about 

UNICEF and the children’s 

rights.  

A fantastic way to end the 

week.  



       ATTENDANCE PERCENTAGE BY CLASS  

 

 

 
 
Just sending some photographs from swimming, the 

children are loving it. A mile walk there and back plus a 

hour of swimming; what a great sport's week! 

Zakariyah: It's very exciting. I completed my 25 metres 

today and it gives me confidence to do it again and 

again. 

Tianna: My group got to go into the deep end and          

practice diving. It's really good and I am enjoying it so 

much. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 will soon have a couple of taster sessions.  

 

Nursery South AM 88.12% 

2yr North AM 89.61% 

R Cuckoo 89.61% 

R Chiff Chaff 90.02% 

R Chaffinch 90.04% 

3 Wagtail 90.15% 

Nursery North AM 90.97% 

6 Goldcrest 91.56% 

1 Mallard 91.78% 

R Crow 91.89% 

1 Merlin 91.97% 

4 Sparrow 92.23% 

Nursery North PM 92.40% 

1 Magpie 92.52% 

5 Barn Owl 92.58% 

2 Kestrel 92.59% 

3 Waxwing 92.93% 

2 Kittiwake 93.10% 

6 Goldfinch 93.30% 

3 Woodpecker 93.36% 

Nursery North Full Time 93.39% 

Key Stage 1-4 93.61% 

Nursery South PM 94.14% 

6 Grouse 94.28% 

4 Swallow 94.37% 

2 Kingfisher 94.40% 

4 Swan 94.43% 

5 Blackbird 94.57% 

5 Buzzard 94.62% 

3 Wren 95.24% 

6 Goose 95.31% 

4 Skylark 95.44% 

1 Moorhen 95.97% 

2yr North PM 96.09% 

2 Kinglet 96.13% 

Nursery South Full Time 97.36% 










